
 
 
 
 
 
New PCHC Checkbook Design will be implemented on May 1, 2024 
 
 
When using the new check design, please follow the new and correct 
format:  
 

 
 
Writing of date on checks whether old and new design is encouraged 
to be done following the new standard numeric format of MM-DD-
YYYY. 
 
To order the new check design, just visit our branch and ask any 
personnel. 


